
From: Herbst, Barbara J - DNR 
Sent: Wednesday, August 3, 2022 9:04 AM 
To: Erica Klingfus 
Subject: Smith's Union 76 TSSA 
 
Hi Erica,  
I am in receipt of the TSSA report for the Smith’s Union 76 tank found during site paving.  As a release is 
noted in the soil, this TSSA will go to the review committee.  In order to relate this tank and the soil 
results found, it would be helpful to place this tank data/location/samples on an overlay of the residual 
contamination maps of the closed site.  Basically the TSSA is asking for a NAR, so some data to support 
that would be required. 
 
I will put this on the review date for the end of August/early September. 
 
Thank you! 
Barb 
 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Barbara J. Herbst, P.G., C.P.G. 

Hydrogeologist 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
875 4th Ave. South 
Park Falls, WI 54552 
Phone: (715) 492-1891 

    Barbara.Herbst@Wisconsin.gov 
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